Jeff Spaulding January 23, 2024

Dear, Mr. Drew

I am submitting my formal resignation for the end of this current 2023-2024 school year. I have appreciated the opportunity to teach here this year.

After reviewing the two schools' calendars and noting the number of days that do not match or have conflicts, I have decided to find a full time, one school position or a full-time position in another field.

Thank you, for the opportunity to be part of this school district.

Sincerely;

Jeff Spaulding